
Douglas Ahlgrim 
 

Dear industry partners. We truly appreciate all that OSHA does for the Trades in NM and
nationally. Unfortunately this proposed item would shut down production in the SW and hurt an
already very busy industry. We require and monitor heat exhaustion in our work environments
throughout the summer months and have found thru proper hydration, awareness, and alternating
exposure times controlled approaches work. This ruling limiting time of exposure to temperatures
would not improve a working system, but hinder our ability to produce. We truly appreciate your
time to review this response and ask that this ruling be removed from consideration. 

Thank you, 

Douglas Ahlgrim


